
Our green dashboard
OCT - Dec 2023 Green Community, Green place, Green council

£50,000 allocated to 
8 new projects from 
Community climate action 
fund (CCAF) 

Climate change community 
meeting to inform our 
new strategy to tackle 
district-wide emissions

£15,750 allocated to 
climate projects through 
councillor grants

350 discounted fruit 
trees issued through 
PECAN event using Grow 
Up funding

Promoted Four HCC 
tree planting funding 
schemes to residents

Green wall installed at 
monterey house

Climate task and finish 
panel reviewed strategic 
priorities and elected 
new deputy chair

Three Green Steps 
bulletins sent covering 
tree planting, sustainable 
shopping and more

Carbon audit completed, 
highlighting main 
contributors to our 
operational emissions

Staff litter pick around 
penns place offices in 
November

Working with all council  
teams on our refreshed 
climate and environment 
strategy

301 Solar panels 
installed at Monterey 
House (COUNCIL OFFICES) 
providing 165kwp power


